
D.C. Bar Sections Council Chair and Strategic Planning Committee member, Darrell G.
Mottley, helped develop the First Strategic Plan for the D.C Bar. The First Strategic Plan was
adopted by the D.C. Bar Board of Governors. Please click here to read more about the plan
and Mr. Mottley’s leadership role in the D.C. Bar.
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